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. . . You do! 

Ten years ago, in my first edition of the Gazette as its editor, I opened with a 
short editorial "Who reads the Gazette!" That was the start of a decade of the 
most wonderful correspondence with mathematics teachers throughout the 
world. 

I asked for suggestions on ways of improving the Gazette and I hope that, 
over the last ten years, these changes have been incorporated. We have many 
more notes and short articles, and a much larger proportion of them are from 
(and suitable for) school teachers. In addition we have a "Problem corner". 

As it has become clear that I welcomed readable articles at an elementary 
level, so I have received many more of them, and my correspondence with 
school teachers has escalated. I still get enormous pleasure from this 
correspondence, but I feel that the time has come to hand over the editorship 
to someone with the sort of enthusiasm and energy for mathematics which I 
had ten years ago! I am sure that in Nick MacKinnon we have just such a 
man. 

I wish him every success in a job which I know he will love as much as I did. 
And I still look forward, as Associate Editor, to helping and to corresponding 
with the many friends I have made through these pages. 

VICTOR BRYANT 
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